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Mr Schorer contacted the Shire after the meeting and apologised for non-attendance at the meeting 
via Zoom. This was due to technical issues with permissions for the Zoom platform through the 
Department of Communities. After the meeting the following information was sent through via email 
and requested that this information be tabled with the Minutes. 
 
 

 Roma Boucher is on long term leave and the Department of Communities are in the 
process of recruitment as we speak hoping to have this process finalised within the next 
month.   
 

 The Department of Communities is undertaking a change management process within 
the Emergency Management space and have an interim structure in place and the name 
for the interim is the State Welfare Incident Coordination Centre (SWICC). No changes to 
the Regional District Emergency Services Officer (DESO).  

 

 Mark Schorer will be proxy contact for the DESO role until a replacement is recruited.  


